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Cornuelle, Gary 
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From: Andrea Foster <AndreaFoster@FosterAssessment.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 4:23 PM 
To: Cornuelle, Gary <gcornuelle@fresnocountyca.gov> 
Subject: RE : Appeal 

CAUTION!!!- EXTERNAL EMAIL - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

Hi Mr. Cornuelle: 

Item 9 
1/24/2023 

We spoke with our attorney today, and although he feels very confident we have enough legal 
documentation to overturn this tentative award, the associated legal costs/time would most likely put 
this contract at a deficit for at least the first year. 

We have enjoyed working with the County for six years, and wish you the best going forward. We will 
begin closing our operations in Fresno, however, if you find that Brain Learning is not able to fulfil the 
needed services, and you are able to honor our RFP submission, please reach out to us in a timely 
manner. We have been told on numerous occasions that FACTS was the best vendor ever used for 
this service within the County of Fresno and strongly believe you will find you have significant issues 
with your chosen vendor. 

Andrea 
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Andrea Foster, MA, CVE, ABVE, PVE, IPEC 
Certified Vocational Evaluator 
American Board of Vocational Experts 
Professional Vocational Evaluator 
International Psychometric Evaluation Certification 

Foster Assessment Center & Testing Service, Inc. 
516 Pennsfield Place, Suite #108 
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360 

Phone (805) 497-1685 
Fax (805) 497-2525 

www.FosterAssessment.com 
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